

Dear Charlotte and the planning team,

I am writing to support plans for a remodelled roof extension at $10\,\mathrm{York}$ Rise in my council ward. The planning application is 2018/2672/P.

I know that the objection period ended some time ago as the application was submitted in the summer, but I have been prompted to write after I was contacted by the applicant, and by other residents, concerned that advice given had asked for changes that would take away from the environmental performance and appearance of the extension.

The street already has a number of modern buildings and extensions that interact sensitively with the buildings around them and these do not depend on lining up features with the existing buildings, but succeed because of good design and the choice of quality materials.

I note that the architect of the original extension supports that plans, that several other residents who have a design background have copied their support to me and have similar views, and that the Conservation Area Advisory Committee, which often has strong views on modern changes to homes, has not objected to the original plans.

I hope the team will reconsider their concerns about this proposal and see that it would be a noncontroversial and sensitive alteration in this street, and put the proposal for a decision, with a recommendation to approve it as compliant with policy, as soon as is possible.

Very best wishes,



Green Party Councillor, Highgate Ward

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.